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We have held two events since the last PC meeting. The Posh Frock Dinner at the end of 
November.  This was a nice evening not only did we have a lovely meal but were treated to 
live music from George on the piano.  We held our Christmas quiz in December hosted by 
David with our fish and chip supper and was another good night.  
 
We have events planned for this year.  In January we are having our first ‘Third Thursday 
Event’ starting with a games board evening on the 18th and a beetle drive on the 27th.  The 
coffee caravan will also be making another visit on 25th. 
 
We now only have one exercise class at the hall – Tai chi – as the Pilates class will no longer 
be held in the hall.  I am still working with Active Suffolk to increase the number of classes 
held at the hall.  A questionnaire was sent to everyone in the village to find out which 
activities they would like held in the village the response rate was not high but Active Suffolk 
were not worried by it.  They are hoping to start a music exercise class on a Tuesday 
morning.  They will also try to find another Pilates teacher for Wednesday evening.   We will 
be holding a jumble sale in April.  
 
We held a meeting in December and the next is planned for end of January. 
 
The flat roof now has a temporary repair while we try to raise funds for a new roof.  We 
hope the jumble sale will help us raise some fund for this. 
 
 
Sheila Goodman 


